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EX GRATIA PAYMENT SCHEME FOR `HEPATITIS C FROM BLOOD' 
PATIENTS 

I understand that officials have had further discussions following my letter of 5 November, 
and I thought it might be helpful to elaborate on the Executive's thinking in terms of how 
such a scheme might operate. 

Our initial preference was for a scheme that would make ongoing payments to surviving 
patients — triggered by progression to a stage of disease that could easily be linked to the 
concepts of need and suffering. We feel that such payments would be less likely to be 
perceived as compensation, and therefore as being a new departure from the principle that the 
"NHS does not pay compensation when there is no legal liability". 

As you know, our preliminary view is that any scheme for making ex gratia payments to this 
group of patients would lie within devolved competence. However, I understand that there 
may be an argument that a scheme based on lump sum payments is less likely to be viewed as 
involving reserved powers than one based on ongoing payments. We believe that a lump sum 
payment scheme would also offer a workable approach to meeting the needs of this group of 
people. If it would help to address any concerns on devolved competence, we would be 
willing to go forward on the basis that any new scheme would only involve lump sums. 
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I should be grateful if you could take this into consideration. I look forward to hearing from 
you. 

I am copying this letter to Gordon Brown, Alan Milburn, Derry Irvine, Helen Liddell, Jack 
McConnell, Jim Wallace and Colin Boyd. 

: 1. L 
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MALCOLM CHISHOLM 
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